September 6, 2023

School Council 2023-2024

Our new school year is off to a great start! We welcome new and returning parents and guardians, and we are looking forward to a great year with School Council. There are two councils at Adam Scott, one for intermediate and one for secondary, but we operate our councils jointly and at the same time and the same place: usually at 6:30 p.m. on the third Tuesday of the month in the school library. We do our best to keep the meeting length to 1 ½ hours maximum.

Our first meeting is Tuesday, September 19th. It will be chaired by one of our principals. We will hold our elections for membership and select chairs and the executive at that first meeting. We will also set our meeting schedule at that time. Our meetings are accessible both virtually and in person, and our agendas and minutes are published routinely on Edsby. The minutes, although jointly prepared, will clearly specify intermediate or secondary school-specific issues.

We hope that you will consider joining School Council! Your voice at the table will help make a difference in our students’ success. All parents and guardians are welcome to attend all meetings. To become a member of the council, you must have a student in the respective council’s school (so a parent/guardian of an intermediate student, for example, would join the intermediate council). We are attaching a self-nomination form. If you would like to join School Council, please fill it out and email it to: sccasv@kprdsb.ca for secondary and sccasi@kprdsb.ca for intermediate (please note that the nomination form also lists the school principals’ email addresses). Please remember that even if you don’t wish to join School Council at this time, you are always welcome to attend meetings.

For more information, we are also attaching our School Council Constitution, a draft agenda for the first meeting, and the draft minutes from the last meeting of the previous school year.

We look forward to meeting you!

Christine Mitchell and Lauren Fitzsimmons
Past School Council Chairs for the 2022-2023 Academic School Year
